Dear Senators,

| ask that you please vote yes on HB2970. This bill is detrimental to the scope of practice and income of all practicing and student
estheticians. For many years now we have been able to use devices like high frequency, microdermabrasion, and other noninvasive
technology, there was a law that passed from the Advanced Board of Esthetics in 2019 that inadvertently removed these devices
from our scope of practice. Since then we have been working with these tools with a limited waiver to be able to pass this bill to
have the corrections made. Due to covid there has been a year delay. We are also asking for lash lift, tint, and brow tinting to be
added to our scope of practice, these are new beauty trends and will be a great addition to our scope of practice. If this bill does not
pass and these modalities are removed from our scope of practice it will greatly impact our clientele and our ability to continue
providing the services we have been offering our clients for years. This will greatly impact our income and our clients. | ask that you
vote yes on HB2970 so we may continue offering the services to our clients that we have been giving for years. Many of us
estheticians are not in a position to pay $15,000 - $20,000 to attend Advanced Esthetics schools for a year full time just to be able to
keep providing the services that we have been providing for years. We are not interested in adding laser services or ablative
services. We would like to keep the services that we have been providing.

Thank you so much for your attention to this matter.

Kelli Leonard
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